
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A MEETING OF THE  
BOARD OF CANVASSERS OF THE 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW LONDON 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the Board of Canvassers will be meeting on 
Wednesday, February 16, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. at the District Administration 
Building, 901 West Washington Street, New London, Wisconsin 54961. The 
purpose of the meeting is to canvas the results of the School Board primary 
election.  
 
 


